
Our Week 
 

 

We have had a lovely week and have even managed to enjoy some 

sunshine.  Here are some of the things that we have been learning, 

your child might like to tell you a little bit more about them: 

• We have been learning all about the features of a Jungle and what 

creatures habitat there 

• We wrote clues to describe our favourite Jungle animal and our friends 

guessed which animal we had chosen 

• We enjoyed reading “Rumble in the Jungle” and learnt a poem about 

Jungle animals. 

• In phonics we carried on reading to our partners. Can your children tell 

you what red words and special friends they are learning? 

• In Maths we were practising our Number bonds to 5 (and even to 10), 

doubling numbers and taking away within 10 

• In the creative station we crafted lots of jungle themed creations, 

displaying our amazing imaginations 

• In RE we learnt about St Paul and how he was a friend of Jesus 

 

Notes for parents 

• Monday 30th June 3.15-4.00 - Art showcase - see below. The children 

have made bird sculptures! 

• School Trip – We are very excited about our school trip on Thursday 3rd 

of July. Please put factor 50 on your children before they come to 

school. They will need a hat, water bottle and a packed lunch.  

• Saturday 5th July – Summer Fayre! Raffle tickets were sent home this 

week. Please hand any tickets and money to the office. 

• Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July – Parents Evening – more 

details to follow. 

Friday 18th July – End of term – finish at 1:30pm. 

 

 



 

Notes for parents 

• Please can you ensure that your children do not play in our EYFS outside 

area before and after school 

• If you need to speak to your child’s teacher at the end of the day, please 

be mindful that as it is a very busy time of the day and we want to make 

sure that the children get to their parents safely. We are more than 

happy to speak to parents as soon as all of our children have been 

dismissed 

• As we approach the end of the year it is really important that the 

children take responsibility for ensuring they take home their own 

belongings at the end of each day.  

• As the weather warms up please make sure that you apply sun cream to 

your child before school  

• Please ensure your child brings their book/ ditty sheet and reading record 

to school every day. 

• Thank you for continuing to read with your children every day. Please 

ensure you are sharing this in your child’s reading record.  

 

Have a lovely, restful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

The Reception Team 

 


